Milligan Trucking, u.c

DUMP TRUCK SERVICE
NORMAN - OKLAHOMA CITY METRO AREA

May 14, 2012

City of Norman

RE: Variance for Deferral & Public Improvements

Dear Sir or Madam ~

Your consideration for a variance from the required deferral cost of public improvement or the installation thereof,
widening of Rock Creek Road at NW 12th, would be greatly appreciated.

Rock Creek Road was widened several years ago by ODOT and to our knowledge there are no known plans to
widen this section of road running in front of our property.

We appreciate your consideration.

Sincerely,
Cindy Milligan

Office 405.701.4000 | Fax 888.588.4018 | www.milligantrucking.com
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